
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Sulaymaniyah’s teacher’s delegation, affirms
government care for everyone’s’ interests

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a delegation of educators

from Sulaymaniyah, attentively listening to their concerns and commendably acknowledging the

vital role played by educational institutions in shaping, educating, and fortifying younger

generations.

His Eminence reiterated that the matter of salaries is a shared concern between the federal and

regional governments, emphasizing the government's obligation to uphold the rights of all

individuals.

Additionally,  H.E.  emphasized  the  importance  of  addressing  issues  based  on  rights  and

responsibilities—what is rightfully yours is a duty upon others, and vice versa. Furthermore,

H.E. underscored the significance of adhering to the constitution and the law in resolving

outstanding challenges.


